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Mr / Ms President,

Poland thanks Albania for the presentation of its national report.

We have followed closely Albania’s efforts to strengthen the situation of human rights since the previous UPR cycle. We praise the adoption of a series of new laws that adress human right issues, in particular, the Law on the Execution of Criminal Decisions and the Law on the Rights and Treatment of Prisoners and Detainees.

Poland recommends Albania to:
 
1) address prison overcrowding and infrastructure problems in order to prevent cruel, inhuman and degrading treatment and to ensure suitable living conditions to convicts and pre-trial detainees as well as establish a special medical institution to accommodate and treat individuals subjected to measures of compulsory treatment,

2) introduce effective procedures to protect children from all forms of violence both in schools and family environment, informing both institutions and citizens about the legal obligation to report and respond to cases of violence against minors as well as the legal prohibition of corporal punishment.

Poland wishes Albania a successful UPR.

I thank you.
